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The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date,
was called to order by President H. L. Spears. Those present were Board
member Ron Lamb, Gary Getrost, Max Mason, Teresa Getrost, V. J. Miller,
and George Grute, '

The minutes were read and approved and the financial statements presented
to the Board.,

Ron Lamb said he will contact Pat HMoughlin about doing building inspections
for the Town.

Ron Lamb reported he has someone looking for a conference table but hasn't
yet located one.

George Grut *from Skyline Communications came seeking approval to sell to
another company - Command Cable Corporation, The new company plans to
N expand to Greenville (provided financing can be obtained) within a year,
' and will attempt to cover the Town limits. The Board signed the ordinance
approving the transfer of ownership.

Gary Getrost has sent two letters to residents on Pekin Road informing
them of an increase in water pressure when the connection with Tri County
Water Company is opened on March 1,

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,
Elaine N. Miller
Clerk-Treasurer

s

"H. L. Spears
President of the Board



